

March 28, 2012

MEMORANDUM

TO: Doug Estry, Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education

and Dean of Undergraduate Studies James Cotter, Director, Office of Admissions

FROM: Linda O. Stanford, Associate Provost for Academic Services

RE: Policy Change to Dual Enrollment by High School Students



Office of the Provost

Administration Building East Lansing, MI 48824-1046

Fax: 517-355-9601 www.provost.msu.edu

On March 27, 2012, the Provost approved the implementation of the request for a policy change to *Dual Enrollment by High School Students*, effective for freshmen entering MSU in Fall 2013.

The policy for Dual Enrollment by High School Students will read:

High school students who dually enroll for courses at accredited institutions of higher education may receive credit for work taken at these institutions for courses that have been recognized for transfer to Michigan State University in accordance with the University's transfer credit policy. For information on transfer courses and credits, visit:

http://www.reg.msu.edu/AcademicPrograms/Print.asp?Section=505

Cc: Lou Anna K. Simon, President

Kim Wilcox, Provost

June Youatt, Senior Associate Provost

Karen Klomparens, Associate Provost for Graduate Education

and Dean of The Graduate School

Mark Burnham, Vice President for Governmental Affairs

Rick Shipman, Director, Office of Financial Aid

Nicole Rovig, University Registrar